Year 5 Spellings — 3™ February

Next week will be the class spelling bee, to determine which children will represent Year 5 in the
whole school spelling be on the 27" February. The spelling test on Monday (10" February) will be a

random selection of 10 common exception words. The complete list is available on the class page,
as well as paper copies in class. Good luck!!



